Little Falls

summer Camp
2020

Canceled

It is with great regret that we must announce the
cancellation of the Little Falls 2020 Summer Camp due
to concerns related to the Covid-19 crisis. This decision
was not an easy one to make, but it is unfortunately the
best course of action to keep our kids, counselors, and

staif healthy.

Summer Camp has been an important part of our
community for many years. But with the guidlines set
forth by the CDC to keep us all safe, we don’t feel that
we can provide the summer camp experience that

Little Falls’ families deserve. We are disappointed by the
need to take this action, and we look forward to coming
back in 2021 stronger than ever!
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